Housekeeping changes to be made 10/1/2024

From: Eric Senger <eric@necog.org>

Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 3:56 PM

To: austinhoffman@valleytel.net; Mcphersondoe <mcphersondoe@valleytel.net>; Mcphersonaud
<mcphersonaud@valletel.net>

Subject: RE: Updated Zoning Book

Austin,
[ was able to get through the document today. My disclaimer: I was only looking at prior changes I
had referenced and those from the meeting yesterday, any other changes I did not look for. I did
notice two minor changes that should be made:

e the numbering was off in 5.23.15 and it starts with 11 and should start with 1.

e SES - Chapter heading is 5.32 and should be 5.30, rest of the section is correct.

[ will be working on a change to the zoning map, reviewing the table of contents and related docs,
public hearing notice. Will need to work on Admin manual yet as well, but it’s not part of the
ordinance so we have a little more time on this. I think that’s it at the moment on my end.

Thanks
Eric



